July 5, 2012
David Pearson

4321 Main Street

San Rafael, CA 28117

707-123-4567

Dear David:

I am writing you to express our sincere interest in you as a prospective student here at the University of California Berkeley. You are a fine young athlete and one that I feel would blend well with our academic and athletic environment. We have a wonderful tradition and I am hopeful you will consider us as one of your top choices.

Even though you are only a sophomore, it is important to keep close contact with you. Once your junior year ends, we will then make contact with you in person. I am sure you are getting anxious for your soccer season to get underway. We want to wish you a most successful year.

When it becomes available, please send us your Surf and Disney Showcase game schedules.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call us at any time. Also, please call us regarding soccer camp this summer. We can suggest which week might be best to attend.

We hope to hear from you again soon.

Sincerely,

John Smith

Head Coach

University of California Berkeley
